
September 2024

1. First weeks of school
a. The first weeks of school have gone extremely well!
b. Having secretaries in the office all summer allowed us to get more work done and

be so much better prepared for students on the first day of school.
c. Thank you to our custodians for their hard work this summer. The building looked

amazing!

2. Link Crew
a. Andrew Dirks and Megan Syrstad did an amazing job training our juniors and

seniors over the summer to welcome and support our incoming 7th graders.
b. I have heard nothing but good things from the student leaders and the 7th

graders. This experience has helped to create strong bonds and is a great
example of “Learning Through Relationships”. GO-CI-GO!

3. Math Corp Interventionist
a. We were approved for a Math Corp intervention grant again this year. Our new

interventionist is Joe Jones.
b. Joe will be working with 7th and 8th grade students who need extra support in

math based on their MCA and STAR testing scores.
c. Thank you to Natalia Lynch, our school psychologist, for her leadership and

guidance getting this all set up and running smoothly.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
September 24th - CLC College Career Fair for Seniors
September 26th - Aitkin Career Fair for Juniors
September 28-October 1 - Senior DC Trip
October 1 - 1st Quarter Midterm
October 9th - Early Out for Staff Development
October 17-18 - No School for MEA
October 23 - PSAT Testing

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer Strom, Principal


